Cltlzens Comage Adv1s0ry Commltte'e

March 10, 2015

The Honorable Jack Lew
Secretary of the Treasury
Department of the Treasury
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, D.C. 20220

Dear Secretary Lew:

A public meeting of the Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee (Committee) was held on
Thursday, March 5, 2015, at the Oregon Convention Center in Portland, Oregon. The
Committee reviewed proposed obverse designs for the 2016 Presidential $1 Coin honoring
President Ronald Reagan.

After review and discussion of the subject designs, the Committee approved a motion, with
seven (7) members voting aye, two (2) members voting nay, and one (1) member abstaining, to.
recommend design RR-01. Committee members commented that the recommended design
captures a strong likeness of President Reagan and would be most suitable for the $1 coin
honoring him. -

Sincerely,

Gary B. Marks
Chair




